
                                  Kanawha Ski Club President’s Update October 5. 2020 
 

 
 

Crescent Ski Council (crescentskicouncil.org) 
 

Diane Andrews’ October President’s Update has been sent to our members 
 

All other activities have been cancelled due to the Coronavirus. 
  
The board met online October 6  
 
 All club activities until December 31 have been cancelled due to the Coronavirus 
  

A 22 mile bike ride on the new trail from Duck to Dundon this fall is being considered for the 
period of Oct 14 to 16.  Please email me with the day or days which you prefer to attend 
 

         
Dues of $35 for the year July 1 2020  to June 30 2021 are due along with the membership 
application. 

  
Tom Connelly has updated the club website. Check it out.  
 

Crescent has scheduled two trips for the upcoming ski season: 
 
 Steamboat is December 5 to12. Gene Teaney is the trip leader. We have 5 people signed up and 

registration has been closed. Crescent has175 signed up 
 
 Telluride is January 16 to 23. I am the trip leader. Sign up online with Crescent referral to Sports 

America. We have 2 signed up and Crescent has 75 signed up. Cost will be adjusted due to 
dinners and parties being limited by the virus.  

 
 
 
 
Bob Galloway, President 
 
 
 


